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Dear Ms Van Caeneghem 

 

With this letter, I would like to express my appreciation, thanks and support for Heads Up and your role in particular. 

 

As Dean of the Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences, I am privileged to follow your work and exceptional 

contribution to neuro-oncology research through Heads Up. 

 

Under your inspiring leadership, this fund is committed to research within neuro-oncology. In a highly competitive 

research landscape, this funding provides additional oxygen and continuity. Thanks to your commitment and 

leadership this fund makes a substantial difference and offers new perspectives to patients. You succeed in foster 

collaboration between researchers, clinicians and other stakeholders leading to new insights and progress. 

 

I am unreservedly grateful for your dedication and commitment to offer hope to patients and their family. With Heads 

Up, you are helping us deliver on our mission to improve healthcare. 

 

I look forward to continuing our collaboration and making progress together in the fight against neurooncological 

diseases. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

    Piet Hoebeke 

Dean 

   Prof. dr. Piet Hoebeke 
 
E piet.hoebeke@ugent.be 
T +32 9 332 41 93 
 
Campus UZ Gent, entrance 42, 3rd floor 
Corneel Heymanslaan 10 
B-9000 Ghent 
 
www.ugent.be/ge 
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